

Full Name: Class: 11A.....

THE MID-TERM TEST (GRADE 11TH) code : 001

Circle the word that is pronounced or stressed differently from the rest (0,5pt)

1. A. survive B. distribute C. solidarity D. alternative
2. A. renewable B. geothermal C. recipient D. gymnasium

Circle the word (s) that best fit(s) the blanks in the sentences (4pts)

3. Solar energy, air and water are _____ resources because there is unlimited supply.
A. renewable B. non-renewable C. limited D. clean
4. Solar energy is not only **plentiful** and infinite but also clean and safe.
A. natural B. popular C. scarce D. abundant
5. My mother is the only person _____ the danger
A. to realize B. to be realized C. realized D. realizing
6. Because of people's _____ with the environment, many kinds of plants and animals are becoming rare.
A. supply B. survival C. interference D. influence
7. The hotel staff are always friendly, courteous, and _____
A. rude B. helpful C. polite D. perfect
8. The raw sewage needs to be _____ treated.
A. chemically B. chemical C. chemist D. chemistry
9. The sun releases large amounts _____ energy every day.
A. for B. in C. of D. At
10. Do you know exactly _____ number of Siberian tigers in China?
A. a B. an C. the D. no article
11. Government have _____ laws to protect wildlife from overhunting and commercial trade.
A. enacted B. enabled C. enlarged D. encouraged
12. Diving, water polo and wind surfing are _____ sports.
A. mountainous B. aquatic C. racing D. running
13. _____ from several countries competed in many Asian Games.
A. Spectators B. Athletes C. Audiences D. Viewers
14. We never eat meat of wild animals killed by illegal hunters because of it supports poaching.
A. meat B. killed C. because of D. poaching
15. The hunter _____ my sister saw in the woods was caught by the police.
A. where B. which C. Ø (no article) D. B and C are correct
16. *Lisa is asking Charles for the permission to use his dictionary.*
Lisa: "Do you mind if I use your dictionary?" **Charles:** "_____."
A. No, go ahead B. Yes, please do as you wish
C. No, of course D. Yes, let me check it
17. Mary is talking to her professor in his office.
Mary: "Can you tell me how to find material for my science report, professor?" **Professor:** "_____"
A. You can borrow books from the library B. Try your best, Mary.
C. You mean the podcasts from other students? D. I like it that you understand.
18. What does the text say?

- A. You can not sit on the grass, playing ball games
B. Be careful not to damage the grass while playing ball games on it
C. All ball games are forbidden on the grass
D. You can not ball games on the grass at night when it is allowed

**No ball games allowed
on the grass noticed**

Read the passage and choose the best answer to fill in each of the following blanks (1.25pts)

We are using up the world's petroleum. We use it in our cars and to heat our building in winter. Farmers use petrochemicals to make the soil rich. They use them to kill insects (1) _____ eat plants. These chemicals go into rivers and lakes and kill the fish there. Thousands of (2) _____ also go into the air and pollute it. Winds carry this polluted air to other countries and other continents.

Poor farmers use the same land over and over. The land needs a rest so it will be better next year. However; the farmers must have food this year. Poor people cut (3) _____ forests for firewood. In some areas when the trees are gone, the land becomes (4) _____. Poor people can't save the environment for the future. This is not a problem for one country or one area of the world. It is a problem for all humans. The people and the nations of the world must work together to (5) _____ the world's resources.

1. A. that B. who C. whom D. whose
2. A. pollute B. pollutants C. polluted D. pollution
3. A. on B. up C. at D. down
4. A. desert B. forest C. habitat D. island
5. A. limit B. reduce C. release D. preserve

Rewrite the following sentences as directed (2pts)

1.The man who sat next to me on the plane looked serious. (*reducing relative clause*)

→.....

2.She is the only woman who was appointed to the board.(*reducing relative clause*)

→.....

3.In the middle of the village, there is a well. The villagers take water from it to drink.(*using relative pronoun after preposition*)

→.....

4. I talked to the girl . Her car had broken down in front of the shop(*using relative pronoun*)

→.....

Read the passage and choose the best answer for each of the questions below (1.25pts)

The search for alternative sources of energy has led in various directions. Many communities are burning garbage and other biological waste products to produce electricity- Converting waste products to gases or oil is also an efficient way to dispose of wastes. Experimental work is being done to derive synthetic fuels from coal, oil shale, and coal tars. But to date, that process has proven expensive. Other experiments are underway to harness power with giant windmills. **Geothermal power** is also being tested. Some experts expect utility companies to revive hydroelectric power derived from streams and rivers. Fifty years ago hydroelectric power provided one third of the electricity used in the United States, but to day it supplies only 4 percent.

The oceans are another potential source of energy. Scientists are studying ways to convert the energy of ocean currents, tides, and waves to electricity. Experiments are also underway to make use of temperature differences in ocean water to produce energy.

1. What is the best title of the passage?

A. The Use of Water Products for Energy

B. The Search for Alternative Sources of Energy

C. Efficient Ways of Disposing of Waste

D. New Discoveries in Geothermal Power

2. What could best replace the phrase '**geothermal power**' in the passage?

A. heat from the earth

B. gases in the earth's atmosphere

C. steam that shot up out of the earth

D. water in the ocean, lake, or river

3. Which of the following is **NOT** mentioned in the passage as an alternative source of energy?

A. Burning of garbage

B. Geothermal power

C. Synthetic fuels

D. Electricity.

4. According to the author, what is the impracticability of using coal, oil shale and coal tars' as sources of energy due to?

A. They take a lot of time

B. They are expensive

C. They are non-renewable resources

D. They are scarce resources

5. What can be inferred from the paragraph?

A. All alternative production of energy will be derived from water.

B. Hydroelectric power will be the main source of energy.

C. Alternative energy will come from a variety of sources.

D. Synthetic fuels will be the principal source of alternative energy.